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Y8 Leavers 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

The end of term is fast approaching and we are very aware that we have not seen our Y8s for 

many weeks. As they are sadly leaving us, we would love to have the chance to say goodbye 

and wish them well. Therefore, we are inviting them into school for the last morning of the 

term, Friday, July 17th. 

 

During this time they will have the opportunity to mix with small numbers of their form class 

and then have time outside, where they can be all together (but socially distanced!)  

 

They will all be receiving their Yearbook, which is not in the format it usually is, but will be a 

nice reminder of their time at Seaton Sluice Middle. The trophies and subject awards will also 

be given out at this time. 

 

If your child would like to be involved in this event, please could complete the Google Form 

provided. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Karen McSparron 

Head of School 

Seaton Sluice Middle School 
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